
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 12/15/2011 4:18:32 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: CPUC Seeks Technical Consultants For 33% Renewables Cost Containment Work: 

CPUC Information Alert 

CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Seeks Technical Consultants For 33% 
Renewables Cost Containment Work 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is seeking qualified technical 
consultants with economic analysis expertise for a five-year contract (not to exceed $1 
million) to assist CPUC staff in designing, evaluating, developing, implementing, and 
refining a cost containment methodology for its 33 percent Renewables Portfolio 
Standard (RPS)Program. A designated CPUC staff member from Energy Division will 
manage the Scope of Work and act as the CPUC Project Manager. View the Request 
for Proposal at: 
https://wwwbidsvnc.com/DPX/ca/cdqs?ac=view&auc= 1905093. 

For more information on the 33 percent renewable energy goal, please visit 
www.cpuc.ca.oov/PUC/energv/Renewables/hot/33implementation.htm. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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